
Healthy People, Healthy Saskatchewan 

The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation,  

acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First Nations and Métis People. 

Community of Practice 

Advance Care  
Planning 

Details  
Community of Practice meetings happen the second Wednesday of each month from 
September to June via WebEx platform.    

 

Join us 
The goal of the Community of Practice is to provide a virtual forum for conversations, 
questions, and sharing experiences about Advance Care Planning and an opportunity 
for ongoing education and information.  

Membership is open to members of health care teams from SHA and affiliates whose 
role includes direct Advance Care Planning involvement and/or support of Advance 
Care Planning.  

 

Contact Us 
For more information or to register please email the Advance Care Planning Program 
team email: advancecareplanningprgm@saskhealthauthority.ca    
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